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SBSTA 43 approach 

State of play based on informal consultations and feedback received from Parties 

 

 

I am pleased to inform all Parties that feedback on my suggested approach was received from 

two groups and four Parties, which expressed support for efforts undertaken and raised 

questions on organizational, procedural and substantive issues. I would like to express my 

appreciation for that input and encourage other Parties and groups to come forward with their 

input as soon as possible. Related questions will be further addressed at my pre-sessional 

meetings with groups on the premises of UNESCO, from 26 to 28 November. I would like to 

thank all of you for your cooperation, trust and support. Together with Amena Yauvoli, SBI 

Chair, I look forward to meeting you again in Paris. Lidia Wojtal, SBSTA Chair 

 

 

 

 

 

 


